REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION

Date of Meeting:

December 18, 2023

9.A. Mayor's Transportation Funding and Implementation Task Force Recommendations

To: Mayor and Board of Commissioners

From: Andrew Grant, Town Manager

Action Requested:

Recognizing the importance of prioritizing funding for road projects and delivering projects quicker, Mayor Washam formed the Mayor's Transportation Funding and Implementation Task Force. The task force is comprised of community leaders from the public and private sectors, and also included Town Commissioners. The task force has met several times since September reviewing and discussing transportation funding processes, implementation processes, Town's finances, funding options, and project delivery options. The task force developed recommendations for the Town Board regarding existing NCDOT partnership projects, future NCDOT projects, and all other road projects. The recommendations will be presented to the Town Board.

Manager's Recommendation:

Receive recommendations.